
 

 

Notice 

As per the OrderNo. 356 Edn(U) dated 16.04.2023 issued by the Department of Higher 
Education, Government of West Bengal, it is hereby notified that Sagar Mahavidyalaya will 
remain closed with effect from 17th April for a week till further order for prevailing heat wave. 
All classes shall remain suspended during this period.  

Please note that those engaged in NAAC related work may attend college if they need any 
NAAC related data. SSR has to be submitted by 28th of this month. 


